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Re: Harold D. Thompson Regional Water Reclamation Facility (HDTRWRF)
Lower Fountain Metropolitan Sewage Disposal District (LFMSDD)

Dear Wes:

Reference is made to your shop submittal identified as follows:

Submittal No.: 03300-016

Date of Submittal: July 11, 2011

Title: PVC Waterstop for Headworks Building
Specification Section: 03300

Manufacturer: Bometals, Inc.

The referenced submittal has been stamped "No Exception Taken"”. No additional information or
resubmittal is required on this item. Our comments are as follows:

1.  We take no exception to the ribbed, center bulb waterstop style submitted. However, in those areas
where the clear distance between the face of concrete and the reinforcing steel is less than 4%
inches, i.e., one-half of the length of the waterstop, the submitted 9-inch length waterstop may require
modification to accommodate construction conditions. The Contractor has the option of using a 6-
inch long waterstop in the same ribbed, center bulb style in such areas in order to minimize the
trimming, notching or other modifications required to accommodate construction conditions.

Please call if you should have any questions.

Sincerely,

St

Mark A. Morton, P.E.
MAM/Kmw

ec (letter only):
Mr. Jim Heckman, Manager, LFMSDD, lfmanager@|fmsdd.org
Ms. Cindy Murray, Office Manager, Fountain Sanitation District, fsdistrict@fsd901.org
Mr. Jeff Burst, Project Superintendent, Weaver General Construction Co., jeff@weavergc.com
Mr. John Jacob, Project Manager, Weaver General Construction Co., john@weavergc.com
Ms. Leslie Brown, Weaver General Construction Co., leslie@weavergc.com

cc (letter only):
Mr. Jerry Miller, Resident Project Representative, GMS, Inc.
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